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Visit our Thargomindah pop-up office 

 

Bulloo Shire Council has invited the following service 
providers to Thargomindah to assist livestock businesses to;  

• Complete a Farm Business Resilience Plan and apply 
for the Queensland Government QRIDA Drought 
Preparedness Program  

All providers will be available to discuss and answer any 
questions about this program and the Farm Business 
Planning Process.  

Updates will be provided from Leonie Brassey, Agforce 
Southwest Regional Manager, and the National Recovery & 
Resilience Agency – Maree Tulley.  

Specialists include; 

• Department of Agriculture and Fisheries - Caitlyn Kerr 

• Rural Financial Counselling Service- Angie Bowden 

• Rural Solutions Inc- Emma Bryant 

• QRIDA - Terry Pulsford 

• Queensland Health- Peter Bradford 

Walk in or book an appointment time with a service 
provider. Please contact Donna Hobbs for details.  

 

. 

Date  

19 May 2022 
 
Time  

8am – 2pm 
Address  

Echidna Room 
 

RSVP  
& Information  

 
Donna Hobbs 

46 218 000 
donnah@bulloo.qld.gov.au 

 

  

 
 
 

Grazing Futures Livestock Business 
Resilience improves drought preparedness 
and viability of Queensland livestock 
producers and is jointly funded by the 
Australian Government’s Future Drought 

Fund and the Queensland Government. 

New Drought Preparedness Program for Livestock     
Businesses 
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